

St Alban's CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Amy Gurner







9th November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Christmas Nativity

It is with great joy, I can confirm that this year we are able to welcome parents into school, to watch our Christmas Nativity performances.

Performance dates and times:

FS1 Christmas Nativity-Friday 3rd December at 9.10 am

FS2 Christmas Nativity-Friday 3rd December at 1.30 pm

KS1 Christmas Nativity Year1-Tuesday 7th December at 9.10 am

KS1 Christmas Nativity Year 2- Tuesday 7th December at 1.30 pm

KS2 Christmas Nativity Year 3-Friday 10th December at 9.10 am

KS2 Christmas Nativity Year 4- Friday 10th December at 1.30 pm

KS2 Christmas Nativity Year 5-Thursday 9th December at 9.10 am

KS2 Christmas Nativity Year 6- Thursday 9th December at 1.30 pm

Due to our COVID Risk Assessment and to protect children, staff, visitors and parents we have to limit the number of parents visiting individual performances. We will provide you with 2 tickets per child for individual performances, in December (children under the age of 3 do not require a ticket). Unfortunately, we are unable to offer any additional tickets, if additional tickets are required can we please ask you to discuss this with other parents in your class to see if anyone has any free tickets they will not require.

In order to make the process run smoothly can we please ask:

- All adults must wear masks (unless medically exempt)
- Parents will enter and exit through the hall door from the playground. Doors will not open until 9.00
 am for morning performances and 1.20 pm for afternoon performances.
- A barrier between parents and children will be in place please do not step over the barrier.
- Please sign in and out on the sheet provided and sanitise your hands on entering/exiting the hall.

We really hope that parents will be able to join us and see your children perform. Due to unprecedented times, we will review our risk assessment closer to performance dates. If we feel it is unsafe to have parents in school then we may have to cancel the performance. Let's hope this doesn't happen!

I hope you thoroughly enjoy the performance and look forward to seeing you. If you have any questions please contact the school office.
Yours Sincerely
A Gurner
Mrs Amy Gurner Headteacher